TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN.

In July of this year I was a visitor in your country on the
occasion of the second annual world celebration in Rajneeshpuram,
Oregon. I would like to sincerely thank the people of the United
States that this could happen in their country.

Now I heard that Bhagwan has not yet got his permanent visum to
stay in the U.S.

Being a teacher of Roman Catholic religion in Belgium for

more than 20 years, I can only admire Bhagwan's important teachings.
I have read a lot of his books, which provide a real alternative
to create a new happy world and a new manhood.

Please give Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh the space to work it out.
Thanks to him I am doing my job with much more love and res-
ponsability and I now understand Christ and his work much better.

Sincerely yours

Van der Spieren Christiane
K. Astridlaan 46

2800 Mechelen

Belgium
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